Sample Query Letter

English Department

Division of Language, Literature and Communication

Lane Community College

4000 East 30th
Eugene, OR 97405

October 20, 2006

Dear X:

Your name was provided to me by Kathleen Karlyn, one of the faculty members in the film studies program at the University of Oregon.  She thought you might be interested in participating in an assessment project at Lane Community College.

This project involves the holistic grading of around a dozen film papers from several sections of one of our film courses, English 195:  Introduction to Film Studies.  Readers such as yourself will be asked to assign grades to a set of papers and to fill out a perception survey about the papers themselves.  The grading session will take place in early January of 2007 and should take about 3-4 hours. Participants will be paid an honorarium of $125. 

If you would like to participate in this project, please contact me and explain your facility with formal film language and the evaluation of undergraduate writing in film studies.

Best,

Kate Sullivan

sullivank@lanecc.edu

